
Notice is hereby given that a test of optical scan tabulating equipment 

that will be used at the 2020 Spring Election and Presidential Preference 

Election on April 7, 2020 will be conducted at the following time and 

location: on MONDAY, MARCH 30 at 3:00 p.m. for the Town of 

Cooperstown at the Cooperstown Town Hall, 11626 Hwy Z, Maribel. 

 

Posted March 27, 2020 

Susan Kornely, Clerk 

Town of Cooperstown 

 
 


